
 

 
 

LANDFILL SITE 
CLEAN UP WEEK 

 

The landfill site will be open on Tuesday, 
May 23, 2017 to Saturday, May 27, 2017 from 
10 am to 4 pm in addition to the regular Sunday 
hours. Tipping fees will be waived on these 
dates subject to some restrictions. 
 

Clean up week is an additional opportunity to 
bring your extra household trash to the site. 
E-waste (electronic waste) is now accepted at 
our landfill site. 
 

No hazardous waste, cars or car parts, car 
engines or batteries, etc. will be accepted. 
Consult with the landfill site attendant for further 
clarification. 
 

There are no longer tipping fees on rimless tires. 
Rimmed tires will be accepted. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
municipal office. 


